
From: Norman Daoust [mailto:normandaoust@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 8:52 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 comment 
 
I am opposed to a 60 day delay in the fiduciary rule that directs financial advisors to place the best 
interests of their clients before profits they may make when recommending an investment for several 
reasons: 
(a) the proposed rule was announced more than ten months ago, (b) the proposed rule will help to 
protect members of the public from unscrupulous financial advisors, (c) the proposed rule will not affect 
my ability to access retirement information or financial advice. 
 
I encourage you to not delay the April 1, 2017 effective date of the fiduciary rule. 
 
 
Norman Daoust 
157 Raymond St 
Cambridge, MA 02140 
 
 


